
Literacy  

 
The children have been writing 

recounts and had the opportunity to 

write a recount about their trip to 

Hamerton Zoo. 

 

Reception   have been doing a range 

of activities using the skills that they 

have been taught throughout the 

year. 

  

Daily Reading 

 

Please continue sharing a book with 

your child.... 

              

 

Maths and Science in Year 1 

 

In maths the children have become 

Shape Investigations and explored 3D 

shapes. 

 

 

Reception Maths 

The children are learning about odd 

and even numbers, the value of 

copper and silver coins and been 

doing some simple subtraction 

problems. 

 

 

 

  

Homework : Please remember 

homework needs to be 

completed. 

 

All the Literacy and Maths are 

due in on Monday13th July. 
 

 

ICE ZONE 

 

Lower Phase Trip to the zoo. 

A fantastic day was had by all the 

children. They drank consistently and 

wore hats. They used much of their 

knowledge from their ICE zone work to 

spot animals from Africa and read 

maps. 

 

Reminders 

PE kit: Plain white T shirt, black shorts 

and black plimsolls. PE is every 

Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 

each week. 

 

Hot Weather Please make sure that 

your child comes to school with a sun 

hat, water bottle and rain coat.  
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